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CAUTION:External email.

On: 10/26/2023

To:  SCPP

     Good day to all!  I am seeking your support of a Plan 1 COLA for 2024 and an
annual permanent COLA.  I am a TRS/PERS 1 retiree and with 

skyrocketing costs ✈ my planning for retirement is undergoing changes.  Losses are
to be expected throughout life, but it is best to minimize them.

     I also request that you raise the COLA cap since the cost of living has had its cap
popped!  As a retired teacher (2000) and continual student 

of learning, I hope for a positive grade!

 

Best to all involved in such planning,

 

Dale L. Schultz (NSSD)

1515 NE 104th St.

Seattle, WA 98125

(206) 522-2779 
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